
 

Friday 29th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
Year 2 are looking forward to going on a trip to explore Onchan Village on Thursday 16th November in the afternoon. 
This is an opportunity for them to apply their map skills by using maps of the local area. 
 
The children will need comfortable shoes and a waterproof coat for this trip, alongside their normal school uniform. 
Please be advised that this trip will go ahead in any weather, therefore please make sure the children are provided 
with the appropriate items. 
 
There is no cost for this trip and no normal school routines will be affected. 
 
Any questions please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Cannell and Miss Crellin 
 
 
 


